
 D.A.V. INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL AHMEDABAD 

CIRCULAR 

NURSERY to SR.KG 

                   AO/PRP/Cir/08/07 

Dear Parents,                                                                               21.08.15 
 

Greetings & Welcome from D.A.V International School, Ahmedabad. 
 

This is to inform that we shall be celebrating “Janamastami” on 2nd 

September 2015  in with “story telling “and “Bhajan”session of 10 

minutes duration would be held .We request grandparents to enroll their 

participation in any one activity , to further enlighten  us on the 

significance of the day. You are requested to fill in the below mentioned 

consent form and submit it to the class teacher. 

 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

 

I ____________________ grandparent of _______________ class 

_______ would like to enroll my name for the below mentioned 

session. 

 

Story telling  

 

Bhajan 

 

Warm Regards, 

 

 

Dr. Nivedita Ganguli 

Principal 


